
From: Karen Horn  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 8:53 AM 
To: Tom Stevens 
Cc: wmorgan@vtlegalaid.org 
 
Subject: S.226 in House General 
 
We have discussed the amendment proposed by Wendy Morgan regarding the VHAP program 
and we signed on to her memo of April 12. VHFA and Legal Aid made changes to meet our 
concerns. We support their proposal. 

........ 
Karen Horn, Director 
VLCT Public Policy & Advocacy 
 
 
 


